J Carter, Esq.

Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations,

Small Business and Education References Committee

S1. 61

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Dear Mr Carter,

The Education of Gifted and Talented Children
I write to support the submission lodged by the Isolated Children’s Parents’ Association of Australia Inc. (ICPA) for the special education of their gifted and talented children.  This voluntary organization of diligent, tireless workers ensures that remotely situated students have access to quality education.

It is essential that our rural and remote communities have equal access to all levels of education.  It is therefore of vital importance to offer these talented children access to appropriate programs.   There also is a need for families to stay, within or near their small communities rather than move to where better educational facilities are readily available, facilities that are often taken for granted by urban dwellers.

These sagacious young students are a very precious part of our rural

communities  and I respectfully ask the Committee to earnestly consider this submission.

yours ever, 

Senator for Western Australia
ROSS LIGHTFOOT

May  2nd, 2001

